
CITY OF NEW MARKET

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Frank Sefrit at 6:47 pm.
Members present included Jim Radke, Chris Stewart, Mike DeVoe, and Bob Riddle.
Jacob Cabbage was absent.

Bob Riddle made a motion to close the hearing and it was seconded by Mike DeVoe.  All members voted in favor.  Motion 
carried.

BOB & AMANDA GRAY NUISANCE HEARING
Thursday, August 19, 2021

Mayor Frank Sefrit and City Clerk Angie Tracy were also present.

After some discussion, it was moved by Chris Stewart and seconded by Bob Riddle to approve a deadline of May 1, 2022 to 
have the repairs or demolition of the barn located at 200 C Street completed.  Acceptable repairs to ensure the safety of the 
structure must be made to the roof, south side, and north side of the building by this time.  


